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NOTES OF THE ROTARY CLUB OF ROYAL HUA HIN (RCRHH) Club Runner 1 year on:  
Tuesday 9th April 2019 
 
Time:   12:00 to 14:00 hrs 
 
Location: Mosaic Room, Amari Spa & Resort  

 
Attendance: 26 
Members: 25  
Guests: 1 
 

• Alfred Lienhard RC Zurich West Switzerland   
  

President (P) Brian Anderson opened the meeting with the Thai National Anthem and acting 
Seargent at Arms (SAA) PP Paul Grab introduced the guest as above. 
 
PP Paul informed the meeting that this will be his last meeting for three months as he is returning 
to his home in Switzerland to spend time with his family. 
 
P Brian thanked PP Paul and informed the meeting that PP Paul will be missed at our events and 
wished him well. 
 
P Brian updated the members and guests of the meeting of recent and future events: 
 
2nd  April   RCRHH 9 Year Anniversary Celebration – Movenpick Asara Resort 
9th    April   Club Runner, One Year On, CR Sub-committee 
16th April   Songkan Week, no Meeting 
23rd April   Board Meeting 
30th April   International Drug Addiction Center 
10th to 12th May  D3330 District Training Assembly, Trang 
1st June   10th Annual Club Officer Installation Night 
 
P Brian informed the meeting that the 9 year Anniversary celebration at the Movenpick Asara 
Resort was one of the best venues we have selected so far In terms of the package offered. 
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P Brian went on further to state that the Annual awards night was well attended by 10 members of 
RCRHH and a good night was had by all. Overall the RCRHH was presented with five (5) awards 
in the following categories: 
 

1. Club Management Excellence 
2. 100% participation in EREY (Every Rotarian Every Year) 
3. Sustaining Member Contributions to the RI Foundation of       USD 100 or more  
4. High Number of Club Members Attending District Conference 
5. Majority of Members Registered In My Rotary. 

 

 
 
P Brian went on to say that the District Conference was a great success with plenty of pomp 
through the military connections, good food and alcohol. 
 
P Brian went on further stating that condidering District 3330 has 102 clubs the awards won by 
RCRHH was a tribute to the membership of our club. 
 
P Brian then called upon the club runner committee consisting of Martin Harrison, Peter Wydley 
and Peter Iversen to give an update of club runner one year on. 
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Martin Harrison informed the members that a questionnaire had been sent out to all members of 
RCRHH regarding what problems members experienced when using club runner in the last year. 
 
Martin went on to say that many of the members who appeared to have problems with club runner 
were not in attendance today which was unfortunate. 

Patrick Franssen asked the question whether we could go back to using an SMS when notifying 
members of events as was used previously before club runner. 

Martin replied that he does not think there is the facility for SMS as well as e-mail, but the e mail is 
necessary to provide the link to register.  Maybe we should advertise the phone app as a 
compromise. 

Martin went on to explain that the phone app is only a ‘lite’ version of CR. 

Paul Grab raised the question that why did the mobile number not work on the phone app on club 
runner? 

Martin explained that all nubers had been checked and adjusted and this would now work. 
However there would be a cost implication if you used this app. 

Helmut Schepers raised the point that when he registers guests on club runner, if he registers the 
same guest for another event the persons details are not captured and the details have to be put in 
again. 

Martin replied unfortunately this is a drawback with the system but the club runner committee were 
working to help solve this problem. 

Peter Wydler and Peter Iversen talked to the meeting about using google calender with current 
smart phones as this can be linked to club runner and shows members all the events as shown on 
club runner. 

Both Peters gave a tutorial on how to download both the club runner app and how to access the 
google calender on their smart phones. 

Members were given private tuition on how to do the above for those that required help. 



 

4 

 

P Brian thanked Martin, Peter and Peter on the work they have done on club runner over the last 
year and stated that overall club runeer is a great tool that has improved communication with 
members over the last 12 months. 

There being no other business lunch was called. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 


